
Salem State University 
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Addendum V– Important Announcement  
October 22, 2019 
 
The following represents additional important information not previously mentioned in the original RFP. 

Important Announcement 

   On the original RFP the following was mentioned:  

“Responses must be received on or before Friday, November 15, 2019, by 3 pm in the Purchasing 
Department Salem State University or emailed Evelyn Wilson, Purchasing Director at 
ewilson@salemstate.edu. “ 
 
However, Evelyn Wilson will be retiring on November 1, 2019 so this email will no longer be active. If 
you can please forward your responses to the following email instead.  

The email address is PurchasingDirector@salemstate.edu  
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